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These changes and the attempts to ban the sale of gasoline and Diesel vehicles are foolish. These
attempts are also very tone deaf to people that are struggling currently economically as it will put
the availability of personal transportation out of financial reach for most middle too low income
families. The cost of maintaining an electric vehicle far exceeds that of a conventional gas or diesel
vehicle, making personal vehicle ownership something for the privileged and Rich only. Most of
these changes are also being made by persons that do not ride public transportation because the
public transportation in the state of Washington is very inefficient and very few people use because
of it. If the governor and any other politician that support these changes were forced to use public
transportation for 90 days they would very much rethink these changes.


